Central Mississippi Light Flyers
Date: 12-9-23
Meeting Minutes

President Carl Fox called the meeting to order at 11:36. Other officers present were Wes
Stafford, Bill Lehr, Randy West, and Cheri Anglin. A quorum was established with 22.

Lunch was provided by Carl. Carlton will cook catfish in January.

Randy gave a safety presentation on JDLR II. He showed a video of Russia making
multiple mistakes on a Soviet mission.

Bill moved that the October minutes be accepted, Les seconded it, and it was approved.

The only guest was Aaron Arnold, PPG pilot from Canton. James Watson sponsored him
as a new member, Bill seconded it, and he was approved.

James Watson suggested that the club have a potluck on Thursday nights.

Carl thanked everyone for their contribution to the flyin. Carlton provided the catfish. The
portable toilets cost $441.

Bill moved that we move the fall flyin to October, Carlton seconded it, and it was approved.

Carlton reported that the electrical and AC have been installed in the new clubhouse. The
plumbing will be next.

Mike moved that Boyd spend $1300 for two loads of lime, Bill seconded it, and it was
approved.

Jim Richardson moved that we adjourn at 12:50.

Respectfully submitted,

Cheri Anglin



